Community Safety & Wellbeing

<u>library.digital.support@westsussex.gov.</u> uk County Hall West Street Chichester West Sussex PO19 1RF



FAO: The Headteacher	For Action	For Information	Meeting/Event
All Schools			

30th June 2021

Dear Colleague

<u> Digital Volunteers - Parent Support</u>

With children spending more time online than ever before, it can be a huge challenge for parents & carers to keep up to date and know how to implement parental controls and privacy settings to help keep their children safe.

On hand to offer friendly help and support, a team of Library Digital Volunteers are now offering a remote support for basic digital safety enquiries and can talk you through how to set up privacy settings and parental controls on a range of apps and devices.



To get in touch with this FREE service, please phone 0330 222 3455 or email your name, phone number and a brief description of the help needed to library.digital.support@westsussex.gov.uk.

For regular information about how to stay safe online sign up to the staying safe online e-newsletter, please visit the <u>WSCC Staying Safe Online webpage</u> to register.

Yours sincerely

CLAUDIA DEAMER

Safe Digital Life Delivery Officer